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Events…. 

7th January—School reopens 

8th January—Swimming starts  

11th January—Launch Pad 

15th January—Swimming for KS1 

15th January—Half of KS2 will take a canoeing lesson from 14:00-16:00 order of names will 

be confirmed and please collect your child from the swimming pool. 

22nd January—Swimming for KS1 

22nd January—Half of KS2 will take a canoeing lesson from 14:00-16:00 order of names will 

be confirmed and please collect your child from the swimming pool. 

 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 

 

Children across the school performed very well in the Christmas Production yesterday afternoon.  

We hope you enjoyed it and thank you for taking time to come to support all the children.  I think 

we have discovered some theatre stars of the future and we hope that all children enjoyed develop-

ing their confidence and speaking skills. 

 

 

 

 

Staff Update 
There will be some changes in staffing from January and I have provided these details on a let-

ter which accompanied this newsletter.   We are also welcoming some new support staff to the 

team. 


